
Second Announcement

Dear friends,

We have received a nice amount of talks to be presented and you can find titles and 
abstracts on the webpage of the meeting. We would appreciate, if those of you who are 
contributing a talk, could check if they are on the list and if title and abstract contain no 
important mistakes. We also suggest, that speakers present additional material on the 
subject of their talk or on other topics as posters. It will make talks lighter AND young 
participants who have only a poster will feel better. We have only few posters announced, 
as of now, but we suggest, that also poster contributors send their title and abstract as soon 
as possible, so they can be displayed on the web page.

We have also got a fair deal from Hotel Posada Tlaltenango. Again you find details on the 
web page, but nice rooms with one bed for one or two persons are between 50 and 65 US 
dollars at current exchange rate. Another more luxurious possibility is the Hotel Casa 
Colonial in downtown, and has offered us a special price of about 80-90 US dollars. We 
suggest you make your reservations at your earliest convenience. More details and other 
options are included in the web page.

We plan to have an excursion on Wednesday (probably afternoon), and the birthday party 
for Hans on Thursday evening at the Cave. Bus schedules from the airport are available 
under “Pullman de Morelos”; a new very late connection makes it possible to get to 
Cuernavaca even from the latest flights.

For those participants from countries that do not require visa to enter Mexico (this includes 
EU countries, USA, Switzerland, Norway, Canada, Japan, Australia, New Zealand) you 
can get a tourist visa on the plane. Just say that you come for tourism if asked; saying that 
you will attend a meeting might cause problems, and saying that you come for business will 
certainly cause problems. If you need a visa and you have not contacted us previously on 
this, please do so fast.

If we have not yet heard from you, please let us know soon, because we might have to get a 
bigger auditorium, but tentatively the venue will be the auditorium of the Instituto de 
Ciencias Físicas of the UNAM inside the campus of the local university. Details will 
appear on the page, when we definitely fix the venue, but the only change might be to move 
to an other nearby institute, with a bigger auditorium. 

We will send out a third announcement with last details just before the meeting.

For any other information not on the web page, please feel free to write us.

Greetings,



The organizing Committee.


